
Dear Marty,

It was the best of times, it was the worst of times, i.e., you are ASCO Executive Director and you are
retiring. I wish you well in this next chapter of your life. We will miss you. Go Caps!

Joe Bonanno, OD, PhD, FAAO
Professor & Dean, Indiana University School of Optometry
ASCO Secretary-Treasurer
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